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Notice to Beware of Scammers 

 

Due to there is a group of criminals who have impersonated the name of Gunkul Engineering Public 

Company Limited ("the Company”) by making direct contact or through social media channels; such 

as Facebook, Line, etc. to deceive and persuade the public to believe them to invest in a short-term 

stock trading fund that pretends to be established which offers a very high rate of short-term returns 

around 30-70% of the investment amount, resulting in many people being scammed. 

 

Therefore, the Company would like to warn shareholders, investors and the general public to be 

careful of such fraudsters who have forged documents such as employee ID cards, commercial 

registration book, including logo and pictures of the Company's executives to create a fake website to 

impersonate and build credibility. The Company would like to confirm that the Company is not 

involved in any act of such nature at all and please do not believe such deception. 

 

 




